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Meeting Date 
Our next meeting will be 

Monday 29th January @ 7:15pm 
All parents are invited to attend to support 

further fundraising. 
We’d love you to come along! 

Funds Raised! 
Thanks so much for getting involved in our fundraising at the 

end of 2017. Here’s what we raised….. 
Christmas Fayre £535 

Christmas Cards £49.50 
Nativity & Carol Service refreshments and raffle £231 

 
That’s a whopping 

£815.50 
Thank you for your 

support! 

Contact: 

If you have an suggestions, feedback or need to contact us for 
any reason, we’d love to hear from you... 
Gwen: 
 E-mail: gwensawyer@metronet.co.uk 
 Mobile: 07887650223 

Find us on Facebook: 
Friends of Crawford Village Primary 

 

PTA members 

Chair - Gwen Sawyer 
Treasurer - Amanda O'Hanlon 

Secretary - Laura Lamb 
Supported by: 

Amanda Wroe, Rachel Kerry, 
Heather Bond and Sam Smith. 

Helen Tickle (Secretary) and Lindsey Briscoe are 
stepping down from the PTA due to work commitments. 
Thank your for your help and support ladies over the last 

few years! 
Please welcome Laura Lamb as our new PTA Secretary. 

Would you like to be involved in supporting the 
school further? 

We’d love you to join the PTA! 

Our mission... 
...is to bring together parents, teachers and the local community to fundraise and support our  

children’s education at Crawford Village School. 

 
Sponsored Pancake Flip! 

8th February 

1pm - 3:30pm 

More details to follow! 

Purchases 
Last December the PTA purchased 
Christmas Lights for the school. 
 
We also have new bike racks purchased and 
installed. 

Easter Quiz 
back by popular demand! 

Thursday 15th March @ 5pm 

Pizza and hot dogs will be available to buy 
Tickets will be on sale shortly. 


